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DOCUMENT

Portfolio
Environment and Infrastructure

Subject Matter

The Director of Development Services reported (DS.24/08) on the process which had been undertaken in the joint production of the Cumbria Wind Energy Supplementary Planning Document.  She set out for Members a summary of the consultation responses received and the amendments which have been made to the document as a result.  The Director added that, due to the timescale for the adoption of the Local Plan, it has been decided that, to enable the Supplementary Planning Document to be adopted against a relevant and up to date Policy, the adoption of the Supplementary Planning Document should be delayed until the adoption of the Local Plan.

Members in considering the report also noted that in addition to the need to put in place a Supplementary Planning document to the use of wind energy, consideration should also be given to other forms of sustainable energy including hydro power.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the responses to the consultation and the advice on amendments to the Cumbria Wind Energy Supplementary Planning Document, as set out in report DS.24/08, be referred to the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee prior to the Executive considering the adoption of the Cumbria Wind Energy Supplementary Planning Document.

Reasons for Decision

To consider issues raised during the consultation stage and to be able to proceed towards adoption of the Supplementary Planning Document.







